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City of West Allis
Matter Summary

7525 W. Greenfield Ave
West Allis, WI 53214

File Number Title

Status

2004-0722 Request

In Committee

Joint request for an alley vacation by property owners, Don Lawrence of 9116 W. Orchard St.
and Gerald Croker of 1490 S. 92 St., to vacate a section of unimproved alley located between
their properties north of W. Orchard St. between S. 91 St. and S. 92 St.

Introduced: 12/7/2004

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Controlling Body: Public Works Committee
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Oper: MSCHULTZ Type: OC Drawer: |1
25386

Date 11/29/@4 o1 Recexp no:

6  CLK STREET/ALLEY 1 "$369. 06

LAWRENCE & CROKER
. CK CHECK PARYMEN $250. 09
CK CHECK PAYMEN $250. 09
}oga% tenderted $500.00
Donald J. Lawrence |I okat paynen $00.20
9116 W. Orchard St. Trans date: 11/29/84  Time: 18:27:89
West Allis, WI 53214
November 17, 2004 RECEIVED
Paul Ziehler NOV 2 2 2004
City Clerk/Treasurer
7525 W. Greenfield Ave CITY OF WEST ALLIS

Il ENvTRCsc nER

West Allis, WI 53214
Mr. Ziehler,

There is an unimproved alley between my property and the property to the west.
This alley goes nowhere and provides no services to the city. | am asking that
the City of West Allis vacate this unimproved alley and split it equally amongst
the two property owners involved. The alley is on tax sheet 451A between tax
parcels 0166 and 0167. | have enclosed a check in the amount of $250.00 (Two
hundred fifty dollars) to cover the cost of this request. | can be reached at the
address above or on my cell phone at 414-839-1937. Thank you in advance for
your consideration of this.

Sincerely,

A

Donald J. Lawrence 1l
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